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                        Perhaps the most important thing to consider is this village pub’s potential as demonstrated by The Chandlers at Epwell, The Lampitt at Tadmarton and the former New Inn at Wroxton.  All these previously closed but now thriving.
   The population of the Sibfords will increase over future years. A minimum of twenty five houses currently under consideration on Hook Norton Road.
    All talk of Boycotts and Vendettas are the stuff of legends and Hollywood. This community do not surround the premises armed with pitchforks and burning torches but would use the pub if it was restored and opened.
  It is regrettable that this business venture has not worked for this couple but there are plenty of people who long for the chance to run an English Country Pub, offering Draught Beer and simple food to the local community.
 
Jayne Thomas
 
Sibford ferris
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